
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/15/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 02828-2025 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Ellen Plendl 
Tuesday, April 15, 2025 8:10 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Docket No 20250011 
FPL update. 

See attached customer correspondence for Docket 20250011. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Janet OConnell <janetoc8@yahoo.com> 
Monday, April 14, 2025 6:46 PM 
Shonna McCray 
FPL update. 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To Shonna McCray: 
I received a letter from FPL through Snail mail which was/is a bit disturbing and absurd, as they feel they are 
entitled to this huge 4 yr rate increase to continue to me the needs of Floridians in our growing state. It is up to 
the FPSC to STOP THEM. Our state is now seeing many leaving our state because they canNOT afford the 
escalating insurance and utility costs. Among them are snowbird Canadians too! The fact that you put me on the 
docket means nothing to FPL. You need to WAKE up to their potential corruption, lies, and trying to take 
advantage of all of us full-time residents! Do NOT grant them any rate increase, because if you do it again and 
again as you have been over the past 5+ yrs, then it will definitely smell that your agency, WHICH USED TO 
PROTECT US FLORIDIANS, that now you are Complicit. Please DO YOUR JOB THAT FPSC was created to 
do and that you once did many years ago. I will forward this on to Gov DeSantis. 
Janet M O'Connell 
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